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InteliChem and its group of companies are committed to continue the supply of products and solutions to its 
customers during the lockdown period.

Over the last couple of weeks we have made the necessary contingency plans in anticipation of stricter 
regulations. We have been in close contact with our suppliers to ensure that we have sufficient products. It is 
also encouraging that the Chinese suppliers have recommenced with their activities which should result in the 
stabilization of supply over the coming weeks. Some delays can still be expected due to backlogs, but we are 
monitoring the situation closely.

Even though suppliers of agricultural inputs 
are listed as essential businesses, we still want 
to respect the protocols of the lockdown and 
limit the movement of our people as far as 
possible. In light of this we have implemented 
work-from-home arrangements for all office 
support and administrative staff. 
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We request that we limit physical visits by our Crop Solution Specialists and Technical Marketing Specialists as 
far as possible. Should a physical visit be required please adhere to guidelines of personal hygiene and 
maintain distances between individuals. Let us be practical and innovative with physical visits by sharing 
location pins where inspections must be done and limiting the attendees of such inspections.
Please use telephone and other electronic communication as far as possible.

We trust that the cooperation of all South Africans during the lockdown period will have the desired 
outcome and that the people of our country will benefit from these measures.

See www.sacoronavirus.co.za for more information. 

Furthermore, we are limiting the functioning of operational and logistic staff with the contingency plans 
mentioned above.


